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Introduction

Welcome to the first sustainability newsletter of the 2022-
2023 school year! My name is Nori Sandin, and this is my
third—and final—year overseeing and co-writing this
newsletter. The Oyster River High School sustainability
club has an overarching mission of shifting the school and
surrounding community away from the negligent,
inefficient, and harmful culture surrounding
environmental issues. It is our mission to provide
alternative, eco-friendly ways of thinking about the world,
and helping every individual determine their role in the
climate crisis.

Here, we hope to provide you with new ideas, a “personal
mission,” or even just some reading material. Some topics
that | would like to address this year are the facets of
inequality surrounding environmental justice, the humane
stories of the climate crisis, and miscellaneous segments
that revolve around the interests and passions of myself
and my peers.

We hope you enjoy this month's content—a slightly
shorter letter than usual—and, as always, feel free to
reach out with any inquiries. Thank you for supporting the
first of many newsletters!

AJA BARBER

CONSUMED

THE NEED FOR
COLLECTIVE CHANGE:

COLONIALISM,
CLIMATE CHANGE
& CONSUMERISM
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